
 

 

London 

Dear M. Hayashi, 

It was with the deepest regret I received the sad announcement of the death of 

your brother & I am the more sorry because I have been unable when passing through 

Paris to call at your place. I trust you are keeping well yourself 

With great regret 

Yours sincerely 

Tho. J. Larkin 
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